
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
9 July 2012 
 
 
Dear Golf SA Members, 
 
 
GOLF SA ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING – BOARD POSITIONS 
 
At the next Golf SA Annual General Meeting (AGM) scheduled for Sunday 28th October 2012 
three Board positions will become vacant by retirement of the Board Member after serving 
their current term. 
 
Of the three positions to become vacant at least one position has to be filled by a female.  
The remaining two positions may be filled by either a male or a female candidate.  
 
Nominations will be called for at least 60 days prior to the AGM – somewhere towards the end 
of August – to meet the requirements of the Constitution. This letter is by way of a prompt well 
before the due date for Nominations.  
 
Should you have any queries about standing for the Board of Golf SA you are encouraged to 
contact the Chair of the Board – Gordon Scott, or, the CEO – Chris Luz-Raymond. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
Chris Luz-Raymond 
CEO 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


